
From: Dickinson, Gerry <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov>
To: Shavo, Katherine <kshavo@aging.sc.gov>

Morris, Steve <smorris@aging.sc.gov>
Date: 2/2/2017 1:26:06 PM

Subject: nutrition site client councils

Kathryn- even though Costas said he wanted client councils the OAA just meal participants should have a say in what 
meals they are provided See below.

DID YOU KNOW....that the OAA requires that states ensure that meal providers solicit the 
advice of meal participants?
Correct. Take a look at Section 339(2)(G) of the OAA. Meal participants should have a say in what meals they are 
being provided. Perhaps comment cards, customer satisfaction surveys, taste tests, pilot menus with a subset of 
participants, etc., may be helpful and enlightening.

Gerry Dickinson
Policy Manager
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9867, Fax 803-734-9886
gdickinson@aging.sc.gov
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